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OXNARD COLLEGE




February 22, 2008

Colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce that our college recently hired full-time faculty members in the divisions of Career and Technical Education and Economic Development and Innovation.  

Josepha Baca, MBA, is the new Contract Education Specialist assigned to the Division of Economic Development and Innovation. She is a long-time resident of the county and an alumnus of our community college district. 

Marnie Melendez, MSC, is the new Career and Technical Education Project Specialist and is assigned to the Division of Career and Technical Education. Marnie has worked as an adjunct faculty member at Oxnard College since 2002.  She, too, is a long-time resident of the county.  

Please join me in welcoming these individuals to their new positions. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Richard Durán

Oxnard College President

